
Have you had a stroke? 
You are not alone. 
In the US, there are more than six million 
stroke survivors. Like so many others, you may 
have unique needs and interests, as well as 
questions. Open to all stroke survivors, family 
members and friends, Brigham and Women’s 
Faulkner Hospital’s virtual stroke support group 
is a way for you to connect with other stroke 
survivors and caregivers.

To learn more, contact:
Stacy Jagher, MSW, LICSW 
617-983-4726 
sjagher@bwh.harvard.edu 

Emily Nepomuceno, PT, DPT
617-983-7271
enepomuceno@mgb.org

2025 Meetings
We meet on the first Wednesday 
of every month from 12-1 pm 
except for January due to the 
New Year’s holiday. Participants 
will be emailed the Zoom link  
per request.

January 8
February 5
March 5
April 2
May 7
June 4
July 2
August 6
September 3
October 1
November 5
December 3
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